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April 19, 1950

Hone Jahn Be Hart, xecutive Director M
Horth Takote Indlan Affairs Comme

Rolla, North Dukoba ‘(\ w

Dear s Haxrt:

With Jwrbher reference to your recent letter con-
corning your wire to Mr, John P.. H“ thols, Commlssiomer, Lureau
of Inddan Affairs, Department of Iuw:'lw, I want you to
know I have contacted ir, Hlchol mmmmtouwmt
can be done to help you with this malter.

If you have any camonts o suggections to offer,
or if T can be of aasistunce to you in any other way, be sure
W let we lnow.

Hoping that you are well and happy, and with kind
regerds, T am

Sincerely,
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